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This week, as part of our Geography, we have been learning about renewable and 

non-renewable energy sources and the advantages and disadvantages of each. In 

PE, we have begun to tell the story of the Varmints through dance, being creative 

and innovative! 

In English this week, after writing letters to the ‘Others’, persuading them not to 

destroy the land where we, the ‘Varmints’, live, we have spent time planning our 

own version of the story which we will begin writing next week. 

In Maths this week we have been securing our understanding of addition and 

subtraction methods by solving missing number problems and have moved on to 

learning or revising long multiplication method. Next week we will secure our 

understanding of multiplication written methods before moving on to division.  

It was lovely to see so many of you at homework share this week, celebrating the 

wonderful pieces of homework on display. It was great to see such a variety of 

pieces, presented in many different ways. 

  

 

 

 

 

Reminders: 

 

• Please make sure children read at least five times a week and record this in 

the back of the home school book. 

• Complete Mathletics homework. 

• Our whole class target this year is to make sure we all know all of our times 

tables – recalling them quickly. Please practise these as often as you can at 

home. 

• Harvest service – Wednesday 27th September. 
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